One of our members, state representative
John Astle, has introduced House Bill 794 to
legalize road racing on the streets of Maryland.
This bill was introduced to satisfy the State
Highway Police. The State Police have given us
notice that after this year's Annapolis 1l0-Miler
they won't close part of our course that is run
on Maryland State road 648, Henley Gibble, Mike
van Beuren, Ron Jarashow, myself, and several ~
other interested parties testified at a house
judiciary committee on behalf of this bill on
February 28, 1986. I hope that by the time you
receive your Streak we will have sent you a
special mailing concerning this problem. Please
support this bill with calls and letters to your
representatives and senators in the state govern-
ment., Ron Jarashow has provided us legal advice
and guidance on the matter and has expended
many hours on our behalf. I want to thank John
Astle and Ron. for their help.



